
 

 
 
     
  Saturday, July 31 
            Vigil Mass   

  5:00 p.m.       +Joan Gawrylowicz 
Eighteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

                         Sunday August 1 

 8:00 a.m.      People of the Parish 

10:00 a.m.      +Esperanza S. Valdenarro 

  3:00 p.m.*     Rorate Caeli Purgatorial Society  

  5:00 p.m.       +David A. Taylor 

      Monday, August 2                         

7:30 a.m.       +Memorial Society  

      Tuesday, August 3 

7:30 a.m.     +David Osterberg 

      Wednesday, August 4 

6:15 p.m.*      +Freddie Rosalejos 

  +Peter Tran 

  Marie Pastore   

                       Thursday, August 5  

7:30 a.m.       + Fred Rosalejos 

                       Friday, August 6                

7:30 a.m.       +Miriam C. Vega 

7:00 p.m.       + Grazio F. DeMonico 

      Saturday, August 7 

12:00 Noon      David Annunziato 

       Vigil Mass 

 5:00 p.m.       +Henry & +Ann Benko 
           Nineteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

     Sunday, August 8 

 8:00 a.m.       +Joan Gawrylowicz 
10:00 a.m.       People of the Parish 

3:00 p.m.*       +Tammy Donahue 

5:00 p.m.       +Joe & +Terry Morrongiello  

 * Extraordinary Form    

Pope Francis’ Prayer Intention for August  

                      Masks are now optional. 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Stewardship – Time, Talent & Treasure 
                     Collection for July 25 - $ 3,799.00 

Mail Donations -$ 940.50 

On-Line Giving $ 960.65 

July Parish Assessment $ 1.353.00 

Mail Assessment $548.00 

Thank you for your support of Corpus Christi Parish  

Please remember Corpus Christi Parish 

in your will and estate planning.    

 
MEMORIAL AND SPECIAL INTENTIONS 

July 31 – August 6  
 

+Sacred Heart+ 
Special Intention 

 

Flocknote – Keep in touch with us via email and text!  All 

the happenings of Corpus Christi on a daily basis, ministry 

news & more. Text the word CHI-RHO  to 84576 Or sign 

up online at Corpuschristichurch2.flocknote.com 

 
Parish Giving is the premier online 
giving and payment system for 

Corpus Christi and church communities throughout the 
nation.   Please note at any time, you may begin ON 

LINE GIVING by logging on to our website: 

ON LINE GIVING Our thanks to the many families that 

have signed up for Online Giving!  If you manage your bills 

online, we’re sure you’ll like the convenience of giving to 

your parish online.  It’s safe and secure, and you decide 

exactly when your gift is made.  You may even view your 

giving history just by logging in Visit our website: 

www.corpuschristisouthriver.org – and get started. 

 

CATHOLIC BISHOPS LIFTED DISPENSATION -The 

dispensation from the obligation to attend Mass will 

be lifted for Sunday and Holy Days beginning on 

Saturday, June 5, 2021 and Sunday, June 6, 2021, 

Solemnity of the Most Holy Body and Blood of Christ. 

We welcome the Christian faithful to return to the 

regular participation in the Sunday Eucharist, the 

source and summit of our Catholic faith (cf. Code of 

Canon Law canon 1247 and Catechism of the Catholic 

Church, n. 2180

Parish Summer Hours: Monday-Thursday 9-4pm                                         

Closed Fridays July & August. 

 

          
Intention for evangelization – The 
Church 
Let us pray for the Church, that She may 
receive from the Holy Spirit the grace 
and strength to reform herself in the 
light of the Gospel. 

Confessions will resume in the Confessional 
in the church. 

http://www.corpuschristisouthriver.org/


All are invited to join the Rosary Altar 
Society in praying the Rosary on all 
Sundays during the months of June, 
July & August.  We will start at 9:15 
am by the Grotto.  Inclement weather 
we will pray the Rosary in church. 

 
Corpus Christi establishing a new Prayer 

List for the sick of the parish.  Kindly call in 

to add names to the list.  Please keep in 

mind to notify the parish office when to 

remove the names.  Thank You. Please pray 

for the sick of our parish:  Geraldine Patton, 
Sam Saloom, Jr., Karen Kleinschmidt, Theresa Marchese, 

Judi Zyskowski, Nancy Perkin,  Melissa Telofski 
Juliet Hobson, Stevie Telofski, Joann Heinlin,  
Lisa Ponteiri, Mariann Farrell. 

 
PARISH REGISTRATIONS: 
All parishioners should be registered.  Parishioners over 
the age of 18 should register independently of their 
parents.  It is necessary to be a registered active 
parishioner for at least 3 months in order for us to provide 
testimonial letters.  Kindly notify the Parish Office of any 
address/telephone changes. 

 
August 1, 2021 

Eighteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

“Each day the people are to go out and gather their daily 

portion; thus will I test them, to see whether they follow 

my instructions or not.”                        EXODUS 16:4 
 When the Israelites gathered more than their daily portion 

of manna, the surplus became wormy and rotten.  In the 

same way today, self-reliance, pride and ego leads to 

hoarding and excessive surplus of goods and money.  

Living a stewardship lifestyle helps us discern our 

“wants” from our “needs”.  Living a grateful and generous 

lifestyle reminds us that God will provide all that we need 

and that we have plenty to share. 

 
2021 Bishop’s Annual Appeal 

Many thanks to those who have already supported the 
Bishop’s Appeal. Our parish pledges totaling $26,603.25 
from 169 parishioners.  This represents 80.6% of our 
$33,000.00 goal. If you would like to donate it’s not too 
late. You may either mail your donation, or you can give 
online at www.diometuchen.org/BAA. 

 
Remembering the Presence of Jesus Christ 

in the Sanctuary 

Our Lord Jesus Christ is always present in the sanctuary;  

let us remember in these summer months.  His presence 

in the Eucharist by being conscience of our attire.  Please 

dress appropriately for Mass.  Thank you for your 

cooperation. 
 
 

 

 

Registration for 2021-2022 Faith Formation is now open 

to all children grades 1 thru 8.  Registration packets are 

only available at the parish office during regular hours. 

(Monday-Thursday 9-4)   A copy of a baptismal certificate 

is required unless your child/children were baptized at 

Corpus Christi.  Deadline for registration has been 

extended to August 16, 2021. After that date a late fee will 

apply. 

 

 
 
Donate a Pew  
In Memory of  

Loved One/Family Names –  
  If you have not yet made 
arrangements for a pew but are 
considering it, whether a family 
name or in Memory of a Loved One, call the parish office 
to select a pew or for more information.  Donation is 
$500.00.  Please note: you may wish to make installment 

payments. 

 

BACK TO SCHOOL SEASON IS HERE 
 
Help support South River 
families this school season 
through the South River Food 

Bank. 
 

Donate:  Backpacks, 
notebooks, binders, 

folders, pencils/pens, lined paper,  
glue sticks, scissors. 

Donation Deadline – August 14th.  Donations may 
be dropped off in the bin located in the vestibule 

of the church August 7-8, August 14-15, 
or at the South River Food Bank Saturdays  

1-3pm, Tuesdays 8-10am or 5-6pm, Wednesdays 
8am-Noon, Thursdays 8-10am. 

 

Thank you in advance to all who support this fund 

drive.  Your donations are greatly appreciated! 

 
 
 

Adoration of the Eucharist 

 

God gives us every breath and second of 

our lives, why not give Him back one hour 

in Adoration? 

 

 

http://www.diometuchen/
http://www.flickr.com/photos/7174132@N05/4097178708/
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by/3.0/
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by/3.0/


First Friday Adoration of the 

Blessed Sacrament  

August 6, 2021 - 3:00-6:45 p.m 

followed by Benediction 

An excellent practice 

recommended by all the saints, 

especially St. Margaret Mary 

Alacoque, (1647-1690) 

Is devotion to Jesus in the Most Blessed Sacrament 

in which through our prayer in silent adoration we 

make reparation to the Sacred Heart of Jesus for the 

sins which have offended God in this world mocking 

our Savior and His great goodness and love.  If 

possible, for 9 consecutive months attend Mass on 

First Friday, receiving Holy Communion.  If in need 

of the Sacrament of Penance receive it as well.  It 

has been the time-honored practice as well to make 

a holy hour before Jesus in the Most Holy Eucharist 

on First Friday of the month which is observed here 

at the parish church from 3pm-6:45 pm followed by 

Benediction, Confession at 6-6:30, followed by 

7:00pm Low Mass. All parishioners are invited to 

offer a minimum of 7 minutes of prayer for the 

intention of Evangelization, please consider the 

Lord’s merciful invitation to pray and rest in Him, “I 

am deeply grieved, even to death, remain here, and 

stay awake with me (Matt 26:38).”  

St. Margaret Mary has said, “The divine heart of 

Jesus is an abyss of all blessings, and into it the poor 

should always submerge their needs.  It is an abyss 

of joy in which all of us can immerse our sorrows.  It 

is an abyss of lowliness to counteract our 

foolishness, an abyss of mercy for the wretched, an 

abyss of love to meet our every need. 

 

First Saturday, August 7, 2021  

12:00 Noon Low Mass 

Confessions 11:11:30 a.m. 

 

Corpus Christi Faithful Departed Memorial 

Society Monday August 2, 2021 7:30 a.m.  

Mass will be offered for all who are enrolled in 
the Memorial Society.  A Mass is offered the 
first Monday of every month for one full year. 

Contact the parish office to enroll a loved one 
in the Memorial Society.  Offering $50.00. 

 

 

Once again our Lucky Calendar 
drawing is fast approaching.  This 
Tuesday, August 3rd, another winner 
from the drum will receive $500.00.  
If you have any entries at home and 
did not return them, there still is 
time to fill them out and return 
before Tuesday 1pm.  Extra calendars are available 
at the parish office. 

Good Luck to all who have entries in the drum! 

 
Summer Envelopes 

We sincerely thank our parishioners who mail or 
deliver their weekly envelopes to the parish office 
even when you are out-of-town on vacation in the 
summer months.  As many of you understand, 
our parish expenses and obligations do not take 
a vacation when you do, so it is very helpful to be 
able to rely on your continued support even when 
you cannot personally attend Mass here. 

 
 
Stress in Your Marriage? 

- Do you feel lost, alone or bored in your 
marriage? 

- Are you frustrated, hurt or angry with your 
spouse? 

- Have you thought about separation or 
divorce? 

- Does talking about it only make it worse? 
 
RETROUVAILLE is a Lifeline to Help Couples 
Heal and Renew their Marriages sponsored by the 
Office of Family Life, Diocese of Metuchen, NJ. 
 
RETROUVAILLE consists of a weekend 
experience for married couples (no group 
discussions) with six follow-up sessions.  The 
upcoming weekend is August 13-15, 2021.  All 
inquiries are confidential.  For further information, 
please contact Rich Colasuonno 732-236-0671 or 
Annette Colasuonno 732-672-0748. 

 

 
Corpus Christi Church  Coffee, Cake & Conversation 

will meet once again at a new location (Corpus Christi 

Church Hall) next Monday, August 9th at 7:30 p.m.  All are 

invited to share in an evening of great conversation with 

other women who share your faith.  Please contact 

AnnMarie at 732-801-3569 or email 

adminsr@comcast.net to RSVP. 

 

mailto:adminsr@comcast.net


 
 
 
 

 


